
Several representa�ves from LeMay, Inc of Grays Harbor will be at the December 4th Raymond council 
mee�ng to discuss op�ons for garbage service for the City of Raymond. The city has looked at the 
possibility of outsourcing garbage service, but NO decisions have been made. This is an opportunity for 
the ci�zens of Raymond to come to the council mee�ng to hear what types of op�ons LeMay, Inc. offers, 
the cost of those op�ons including recycling and finally if this is something that the city is interested in. 
The council mee�ng will begin at 6pm on December 4th. 


